
L/I:t/~7
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTR.IC COMPANY

Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 584
Walnut Creek, California 94597

The Company intends to discontinue using the Arroyo Grande
office as a headquarters for Meter Readers. Pursuant to the provisions
of Section 19.12, Company proposes to transfer the present Meter Reader,
Marlon A. Herrera, to San Luis Obispo, effective May 26, 1969. Notwith-
standing any other provisions of Title 19 or Title 18, the incumbent
shall have the right only to return to the Arroyo Grande office should
its use as a headquarters for Meter Readers be re-established.

If you are in accord with the foregoing proposal and agree
thereto, please so indicate in the space provided below and return one
executed copy of this letter to Company.
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BY_i1~ ~~ _

Manager 0 Industrial Relations

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto
as of the date hereof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
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